
St Thomas More
Religious Education Registration

2014/15 School year

If you have not mailed in your Registration
form for Religious Education -- Please come to
registration on Sunday September 7 - you can
register your children after all Masses between

8:30am and 1:30pm - in-person registration is now
required to be placed in a class.

We are now able to take credit & debit cards for
you convenience. 

 If the tuition is a hardship for your family, please call our office to make
other payment arrangements.

Thank you.


